
MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF A HEARING 
TO CONTINUE THE PRACTICE OF COLLECTING 

MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT SEWER SERVICE  
CHARGES ON THE COUNTY TAX ROLL 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 2:00 p.m. on the 8th day of July 2021, a hearing will be held to enable 
the MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT Governing Board to hear any objections to the collection of annual 
sewer service charges by use of the County Tax roll rather than billing monthly or quarterly.  This meeting 
will be held remotely via Zoom meetings (Meeting ID 837 2564 9720) pursuant to the State of California 
Executive Order No. N-29-20 issued on March 17, 2020.  Information for joining the meeting will be posted 
at the District office 72 hours prior to the meeting time at 1042 Monte Cristo Lane, Santa Barbara, and on 
the District’s website at www.montsan.org/meetings. 
 
A report, which will be available at the time of the hearing in the Office of the MONTECITO SANITARY 
DISTRICT, contains a description of each parcel (APN) of real property within the MONTECITO SANITARY 
DISTRICT to which sewer service is presently being rendered, and for which an application for service has 
been made to the District on or before June 30, 2021.  The report also sets forth the charge to be made 
for sewer services to each of said parcels for the Fiscal Year 2021-22. 
 
The District has elected to collect sewer service charges by use of the County Tax Roll in previous fiscal 
years and is proposing to use the same procedure for collection in Fiscal Year 2021-22. Sewer service 
charges, which are placed on the County Tax Roll for collection will be due and payable in the same 
manner, and the same time, as general taxes appearing on the County Tax Roll. 
 
As set forth by Resolution No. 2021-932 
Adopted by the Governing Board at its meeting on June 10, 2021 

https://www.montsan.org/meetings

